
BAXLEY Extra help Sign up:

This is the QR code for my extra help which will be on Wednesday’s during 3rd period flex time.  There is a seat limit due to time constraints etc.  If you feel you need extra help, sign up to come during this time using the QR code below and filling out the form.

The form is the ticket that you will show your 3rd period teacher once the flex bell rings on Wednesday.  It will start on August 21st and continue throughout the year.
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